
                                                                                   

 

 
 

 
 
 

          

 
 

                                                                                                 15th September 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As part of our Oceans Science Week, we are delighted to be able to take the children to spend the day at The 

Deep, in Hull on Tuesday, 21st October 2025. This trip is for all children in Yr1 to Yr6 only. We will leave 

school at 8:30am promptly. Children need to be in school by 8:10am. We hope to return to school by 

4:30pm 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch, packed in one bag. If your child is eligible for free school meals 

please indicate below if your child requires a school packed lunch. The sandwich options are cheese, ham or 

tuna. If so, please send them in with a bag for this to be carried in, as they are made up in paper bags. Please 

also send them with a refillable water bottle (no fizzy drinks). 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £22 per child towards the ticket and coach. Please complete your 

payment via ParentPay by Friday, 10th October. 

 

Children will need to wear school uniform but can wear sensible, comfy footwear.  Spending money will not 

be needed, as we will not be visiting the shop. 

 

Please complete and return the permission slip by Monday  22nd  September. 

 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

The Deep - Permission Slip 
 

 

I give consent to my child(ren) _____________________________________________ going to The Deep 

on 21st October. 

 

 
❑ My child requires a school packed lunch (please tick if needed or leave blank if not)  

 

Emergency Contact Name______________________________________________ 

 

Emergency Contact Number ___________________________________________ 

 

Signed  ________________ (Parent/Carer) 

 

Fritchley CofE (Aided) Primary & Nursery School 
Church Street, Fritchley, Belper, DE56 2FQ Telephone: 01773 852216 
Email: enquiries@fritchley.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Headteacher: Rosie Turner 

 


